Chebeague Pre-K- Transitional K News  -  October 31, 2008
Happy Halloween!

Three big efforts filled this week:  Stone Soup, Halloween and a field trip to the Island Commons.  Over the past two weeks the children have been exposed to many different Stone Soup stories all with the common theme of sharing -  Two books, a poem, and two animated from the web.     http://store.augusthouse.com/productdetails.cfm?sku=4988&video=1&FullCat=0 and http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=KUDIuobkm4s.  You might enjoy watching them again with your children.  The august house site is a reading of a book and the second features aliens and lots of foods beginning with s.  On Thursday each brought in something to share for the soup.  We talked about from what plant part their contribution came and then we washed, chopped and cooked and ate soup.  

Sally’s project on Monday was making “boo” handprint ghost cards which we later gave to the island commons resident.  

Friday, October 31 was filled with special Halloween games (cooperative musical chairs, pin the face on the pumpkin) and some Halloween crafts.  We traveled to the Commons in costume where we shared finger plays, song and dance and played pumpkin, pumpkin, whose got the pumpkin before each child shared their “bootiful” card with one of the residents. 

  This week’s circle presentations:

Language

· Letter “c” sound

· Visual pumpkin matching

· Ghost matching

· Many Halloween mazes

· Island Commons face book

Practical Life/Art

· Food prep – Stone Soup

· Snapping frame

· Halloween boo cards

· Shape matching – witch

· Pumpkin collage

History

· Why we celebrate Halloween

Math

· Hanging beads – Teen numbers

Science

· Our bean plants have fruited tiny beans  

Music
· Lunchtime listening – Beethoven

· Five Little Bats for movement

Next week our new letter sound will be “r”.  

Calendar updates:
Nov. 11: No School, Veteran’s Day
Nov. 17-20:  Parent/Teacher conferences

Nov. 18: 7-8:30- School open house
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Adding water to our stone soup
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Halloween characters with boo cards in background

Thank you for sharing your children
Miss Nancy, Miss Cheryl[image: image3.png]



